

New Hampshire Association for Health, Physical Education, Recreation and Dance

P.O. Box 123, Poster Road, Bath, NH 03740 - 0123

November 19, 2009

Dear NHAHPERD Professional,

Thank you for serving as a presider for the 2009 NHAHPERD Annual Fall Conference, "Live Well, Be Well: A Lifelong Journey"!

Your willingness to help out in this way is much appreciated by the Presenters, NHAHPERD Board and all our membership. Thank you for your time and commitment to NHAHPERD.

Sincerely,

Chris Morrill

NHAHPERD Conference Coordinator